
Gary Czecholinski

35 shelley lane

sharpsburg, GA 30277-2470

 

 

August 2, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I am an XM sub, and do not support the merger. Everyone knows that top

management on both sides made poor business decisions for over paying for

programming, and "talent" that was banned from FM. I cant find any

specific evidence that this will in anyway help the consumer by creating a

MONOPOLY of satellite radio where we as consumers will have no choice but

going back to over regulated FM.   The suits at the top made the

choices...they should sink or swim on their own and not look to our

government to fix their poor business decisions.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Gary Czecholinski

7065186685

 


